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ORIGINAL 
September 12,2000 

Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Dear Sir, 
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We strongly object to the granting of a permit to United Water Florida, Inc., a 
private company, to furnish unnecessary, unneeded and unwanted water and sewer lines 
to the Bells River area, mainly Pirates Wood in Yulee FL. This company has not 
contacted us as homeowners; they have taken it upon themselves to apply for a permit for 
service that the homeowners have never requested. This is not the proper way to do 
business. 

As homeowners in Pirates Wood, we have been on well water and an approved 
septic tank system. Both of which we have checked and maintained on a regular basii. 
We have been completely satisfied with this system. 

I ask that you not approve this request. 

Sincerely, 

eorge A. Kern M.D. 

Carma Robinson Kern 
3729 Blackbeards Way 
Yulee, FL 32097 

Copy: United Water Florida, Inc 
1400 Millcoe Rd. 
PO Box 8004 
Jacksonville, FL 32239-8004 


